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IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The Government Printing Works will not be held responsible for faxed documents not received due 
to errors on the fax machine or faxes received which are unclear or incomplete. Please be advised 
that an "OK" slip, received from a fax machine, will not be accepted as proof that documents were 
received by the GPW for printing. If documents are faxed to the GPW it will be the sender's respon­
sibility to phone and confirm that the documents were received in good order. 

Furthermore the Government Printing Works will also not be held responsible for cancellations and 
amendments which have not been done on original documents received from clients. 
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GOVERNMENT NOTICE 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
No.R.669 19 August 2011 

MEDICINES AND RELATED SUBSTANCES ACT (NO. 101 of 1965) 

REGULATIONS RELATING TO A TRANSPARENT PRICING SYSTEM FOR 

MEDICINES AND SCHEDULED SUBSTANCES 

(SINGLE EXIT PRICE ADJUSTMENT FOR THE YEAR 2012) 

The Minister of Health intends, in terms of Regulation 8 (1) of the Regulations Relating 

to a Transparent Pricing System for Medicines and Scheduled Substances published 

under the Medicines and Related Substances Act, (No.1 01 of 1965), to introduce a zero 

increase on the Single Exit Price (SEP) for the year 2012 given that the previous year 

yielded a negative increase. 

Interested persons are invited to submit substantiated comments and representations 

on the Minister's intended determination, on a compact disc and hard copy within three 

months from the date of publication of this notice to: 

The Director-General: Health (Attention to the Director: Pharmaceutical Economic 

Evaluations); Room S 2610 South Tower; Civitas Building; Corner Andries and 

Bloed Streets; Pretoria 0001 

MINISTER OF HEALTH 

DA"rE: 15/8/2011 
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